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FISCAL NOTE, 86TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 18, 2019

TO: Honorable Tom Craddick, Chair, House Committee on Land & Resource Management
 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: SB1303 by Bettencourt (Relating to maps of the actual or proposed boundaries and

extraterritorial jurisdiction of a municipality and certain notices related to expanding the
boundaries.), As Engrossed

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Local Government Code to require municipalities to maintain a copy of
a map of the boundaries of the municipality and its extraterritorial jurisdictions in a location that
is easily accessible to the public.  For municipalities that maintain an Internet website the map
must be available on that website.  The bill would also require certain additional notices of
proposed expansions of extraterritorial jurisdiction.

Local Government Impact

According to the Texas Municipal League, no significant fiscal impact is anticipated.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: WP, SZ, AF, SD, GP
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